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Memorandum

To: VLBA Scientific Advisory Group

From: K. I. Kellermann

Subject: March 15 meeting

The next meeting of the Scientific Advisory Group will be 
at L3.QQ-JESJ on March 15. Please note that this time differs 
from that shown in VLBA Memo No. 416, but conforms with the 
time slot of the weekly Coordinating Committee meeting. The 
number to call is (203) 797-9080 and the Conference ID Number
is am.

The project group had an extensive design review in late 
January in Socorro, and a summary of this review is given in 
VLBA Memo No. 430. We will not review this material in detail 
at our meeting, but there will be an opportunity to discuss 
items which may be of specific interest to members of our 
committee. So please be familiar with the contents of Memo 
No. 430 prior to our meeting.

Other agenda items are:

1) Status of the project in Washington.
2) Progress report, budgets, and schedules.
3) Support of pulsar observing (Rogers, see 

VLBA Memo No. 435).
4) Do we want (need) an interim processor? Ewing
5) 3.5 mm observing.
6) Array configuration.

Please let me know if you have any other agenda items 
prior to the meeting.


